DER KANZLER



Universität Heidelberg, Seminarstraße 2, 69117 Heidelberg

To all staff members of Heidelberg University

Circular No. 29

Heidelberg, 8 December 2021 Vaccination opportunity by the university medical service **Dr. Holger Schroeter**Tel. +49 6221 54-12000
Fax +49 6221 54-12029
kanzler@uni-heidelberg.de

Dear members of staff, Dear colleagues,

Today I am glad to be able to inform you of the following vaccination opportunity against COVID-19 on the premises of our university medical service (BÄD):

Monday, 20 December 2021 from 8:30 am to 3 pm

For those who are over 30: Moderna vaccine; for those under 30: BioNTech vaccine

First, second and booster vaccinations are possible. As of now, online appointments can be made via our <u>central coronavirus website</u>, where you will also find information on the organisational procedure. The vaccination opportunity is open to everyone with a valid university employment contract. Employees of the Medical Faculty Mannheim have alternative options. If you have any queries about this, feel free to contact our vaccination hotline: 06221-54-19190

Additional appointments offered by the university medical service will probably follow soon. Further, a vaccination drive for members of the university is in preparation for January, at a doctor's office in Heidelberg.

All other concerns around the coronavirus issue should continue to go to our Coronavirus Service Portal:

Phone: 06221-54-19191; Email: service.corona@uni-heidelberg.de

Best wishes for Advent, and stay healthy!

Dr. Holger Schroeter Kanzler